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SHEET 

5, 1999 

DOCKET NO. 990950-TP - Request by BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. 
for approval of interconnection, unbundling, and resale agreement with The 
Other Phone Company, Inc. d/b/a Access One Communications. 

Issue 1: Should the Commission approve the negotiated agreement between 
BellSouth and Access One in Docket No. 990950-TP? 
Recommendation: Yes. The Commission should approve the negotiated 
agreement between BellSouth and Access One in Docket No. 990950-TPr except 
for Attachment 13 and references to it contained in Attachment 2. Staff 
recommends rejection of Attachment 13 of the negotiated agreement because 
it is not consistent with the public interest. 
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COMMISSIONERS ASSIGNED: Full Commission 
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VOTE SHEET 
OCTOBER 5, 1999 
DOCKET NO. 990950-TP - Request by BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. for 
approval of interconnection, unbundling, and resale agreement with The 
Other Phone Company, Inc. d/b/a Access One Communications. 

(Continued from previous page) 

Issue 2: Should this docket be closed? 
Recommendation: Yes. Upon approval of staff’s recommendation in Issue 1, 
this docket should be closed if no person whose substantial interests are 
affected files a protest within 21 days of issuance of this Order. If no 
timely protest is filed, the Order will become final upon issuance of a 
consummating order and this docket should be closed. 
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Commissioners: 
JOE GARCIA, CHAIRMAN 
J. TERRY DEASON 
SUSAN F. CLARK 
JULIA L. JOHNSON 
E. LEON JACOBS, JR. 

+ 9 STATE OF FLORIDA 

DIVISION OF RECORDS & REPORTMG 

BLANCA S. BAYO 
DIRECTOR 
(850)  413-6770 

July 26, 1999 

Marshall M. Criser, Ill 
Regulatory Vice President 
BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. 
150 South Monroe Street, Suite 400 
Tallahassee, Florida 32301 -1 556 

Re: Docket No. 990950-TP 

Dear Mr. Criser: 

This will acknowledge receipt of a request by BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. 
for approval of interconnection, unbundling, and resale agreement with The Other Phone 
Company, Inc. d/b/a Access One Communications, which was filed by this office on July 
22, 1999 and assigned the above-referenced docket number. Appropriate staff members 
will be advised. 

Mediation may be available to resolve any dispute in this docket. If mediation is 
conducted, it does not affect a substantially interested person’s right to an administrative 
hearing. For more information, contact the Office of General Counsel at (850) 41 3-6078 
or FAX (850) 41 3-6079. 
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